
RFP 24037 
Professional Services for the identification and development of  

Energy Sources for the State of Alaska 
 

 

1 
 

Date:  October 05, 2023 
Addendum No. Five 

 
TO ALL PLANHOLDERS: 
 
 
The enclosed addendum amends the documents for the above referenced Project: 
 

1. REQUEST: From Page 5 of Part C Evaluation Criteria assigns a Weight of '0'  to Labor Billing Rates.  
Page 1 of Part C states "Criteria with a weight of zero are not applicable and should be 
disregarded." However, Addendum 3, Item #8 provides a Price Proposal Form and states 
"Offerors must complete and submit this Price proposal."  Please clarify whether the Price 
Proposal Form is to be completed and provided with the proposal.  ? 
ANSWER: Per Addendum No. 3 item #2, potential vendors MUST include the PRICE PROPOSAL 
form as part of your package.  
 
The rates are not part of the Evaluation Criteria but we need to know the rates in order to issue a 
professional Services Agreement. 
 
The potential contractor needs to include detailed rates and positions base in the Proposed 
Statement of Services with a list of potential (but-not-limited-to) labor categories the Authority 
may have future interest in filling.  
 

END OF ADDENDUM 
 
We appreciate your participation in this solicitation. 
 

Sincerely, 
       Daniela Patterson 

AIDEA Contracting Officer 


